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August 10, 2004 CAPITOL FOUNDATION

Senator Jackie Winters
900 Court St. NE, S-212
Salem, OR 97301

HAKE
Dear,Se ters,

I am writing to ask your help for a project that is very dear to my heart. Located in
Willson Park, the grounds adjacent to the State Capitol, are segments of Corinthian
columns that originally were part of those that graced the west and east entrance
porticos of Oregon’s first statehouse. These columns were found during 1980 in
Mill Creek, near the Governor’s residence, and on the State 4-H property. They
were salvaged and returned to their original location for the interest of historical
preservation.

My wife, Dolores, and I promoted the idea of preserving the column segments as a
piece of Oregon’s history. Mrs. Atiyeh worked with the Oregon Historical
Properties Committee, Department of General Services’ employees, and personnel
and inmates from the Oregon State Penitentiary to design and construct a display of
the segments. In addition, many citizens donated time, talent and materials to this
project so that Oregonians and visitors could enjoy a part of Oregon State
Government history. .7

The marble monument and dedication plaque, originally installed on February 12,
1981, have weathered over the years to the point where the text on the plaque is
nearly illegible. It-is Mrs. Atiyeh’s and my desire to raise funds to repair the
monument and replace the plaque. The Department of Administrative Services will
cover the repair cost of the marble monument. The cost for a new brass plaque is
approximately $910.

If you can help with the costs for a new plaque, please consider a tax-deductible
contribution made payable to: Oregon State Capitol Foundation, 900 Court St. NE,
Room 140-A, Salem, OR 97301. Your contribution should specify that it is for the
“Marble Columns Plaque.”

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Governor Victor Atiyeh
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